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FACE COVERINGS 
REQUIRED IN 
ALL UO-OWNED 
AND OPERATED 
BUILDINGS
In accordance with Oregon Health Authority 
guidelines, effective June 15, face coverings will 
be required for faculty, staff, students, visitors, 
and vendors inside buildings owned and operated 
by UO. Accommodations and exemptions will be 
made where necessary and coverings are not 
needed if working alone in an office or room.


